
Committee Updates (August 12, 2020)
Campus-Wide Updates:   

- Banner 8 unavailable starting September 1   

President’s Update (Eric)  

-
-

Vice President’s Update (Mae)  

-

Chancellor’s Cabinet (Eric)  

Chancellor’s Report
●

Vice Provost (Maren Haavig)
●

Administration
●
●

Business Services: 
●

IT 
●

VC

●

EMSA
●

Creative Agency
●

Financial Aid: 
●

VC Lori Klein

https://alaska.edu/news/it/banner-8-decomissioned.php


●

VC for AK Native Programs & Services
●

AKCOE 
●

A&S
●

Career Ed
●

Library
●

Sitka: 
●
●

Ketchikan: 
●

Development & Alumni: 
●

Institutional Effectiveness
●

Equity & Compliance
●

Faculty Senate
●

Staff Council: 
●

Public Information Officer
●



SPBAC (David, Kate)  

●

UAS Title IX Committee (David)  

●

Faculty Senate (David)  

●

UAS Retention Subcommittee (David/Andie Scharen)  

●

Web Strategy Committee (Eric)  

●

Master Plan Implementation Committee (Cody)  

●

Compensation Committee, Staff Alliance (David)  

●

Staff Health Care Committee, Staff Alliance (David, Louisa Cryan)  

●

Joint Healthcare Committee, UA (David)  

●

Staff Alliance General Meeting (Kate/Eric)  

●

Morale Committee, Staff Alliance (Kate)  

●

Sitka Update (Kim)  

Events 
● Sitka Campus still closed to the public 
● Classes start Monday, August 24

Personnel Changes
● New Faculty Fish Technology hire: Lauren Wild



Campus Concerns
● Enrollment 
● What part of the 2 million cut for UAS is Sitka

Ketchikan Update (Gwenna)  

Events 
●

Personnel Changes
●

Campus Concerns
●

Juneau Update (Denise)  

Events 
● Early housing move in August 1-4, traditional move-in August 20
● Classes start Monday, August 24
● Add/drop period for classes ends Friday, September 4th
● Labor Day - Monday, September 7

Personnel Changes
● Carrie Klein is transitioning to a new role as the new lead counselor 
● We will be searching for a new financial aid advisor 
● Leah Gregg is starting a new role with CBJ but will be working with UAS on a 

casual basis
● Alison Bidlack (former director of ACRC) will be starting a new role with NOAA
● Jason Fellman and Tom Thornton will be co-directors of the ACRC

Campus Concerns
● Enrollment and retention and how declining enrollments will impact budgets
● Next year’s budget


